
-----Original Message----- 
From: Katherine Young [mailto:katherineyoung@rushmore.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2005 1:08 PM 
To: marcia.elkins@rcgov.org 
Subject: Re: Planned Residential Development-Schramber Addition/Brett & Patricia Lawlor 

THE LAW OFFICES OF 
CLAYBORNE & LOOS, P.C. 

PO Box 9129 
Rapid City, SD 57709-9129 

 
October 14, 2005 
 
VIA E-MAIL TO Marcia.elkins@rcgov.org
Re: Planned Residential Development-Schramber Addition/Brett & 
Patricia Lawlor 
 
Dear Marcia: 
 
I am sending you this Email to request that the above-referenced 
matter be continued from Monday’s council meeting pursuant to the 
discussions we had this morning.  If this is a problem for any 
reason please contact me.  Otherwise, I will assume this matter 
will be continued to the next regularly scheduled council 
meeting.   
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Courtney R. Clayborne  
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